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Thursday 21st October 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
School closes at 3.10pm on Friday 22nd October for the one week autumn half term. 

It has been a great term with assemblies, after school clubs, school parliament and sporting competitions resuming. Unfortunately we have still had 7 positive covid cases involving four children and three members of staff and so we need to remember that any child who displays symptoms of Covid 19 needs to stay off school and get a pcr test. 

It has been great to welcome 38 children to Plymouth Grove this term in a variety of year groups and they have all settled in really well.

Sporting success

Girls football - The KS2 girls football team played in their first ever tournament and won 2, drew 2 and lost 1 game. 
Tag Rugby - The Year 5/6 tag rugby team entered the East Manchester tournament and came 1st place. They earned a place into the Citywide Finals, which will take place this Thursday. 
Handball - The Year 5/6 team competed in the citywide handball tournament against teams from across the whole of Manchester. They came top of their group and made it through to the semi final, but were unfortunately defeated. 

All of the children have made us extremely proud and the sporting values that they have shown during these tournaments has been great to see.

Next term

Diwali

Friday 5th November we will be celebrating Diwali in school with a special lunchtime menu and activities.

School Photographer

The school photographer will be taking individual photos on Tuesday 9th November.  

Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 9th November , Wednesday 10th November  and Thursday November  11th will be Year 1,2,5 and 6 parents’ evening.

Tuesday 16th November, Wednesday 17th November and Thursday 18th November be Nursery, Reception, Year 3 and Year 4 parents’ evening.

Flu Vaccines

Wednesday 17th November - Reception to Year 6

International Children’s Day 

Friday 19th November will be celebrating International Children’s Day. 

Have a great half term and we look forward to welcoming the children back on Monday 1st November. 
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